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Media Release 
 

The Ann Arbor Police Department recently took 6 UDAA (stolen vehicle) reports (Both Attempts and 
Successful UDAA’s):  
 
CR: 23-51098 
2000 block of Pauline BLVD. Discovered in the morning hours on 11/16/2023 and occurred sometime 
overnight after 2200 hours. Vehicle: 2023 KIA Forte. This vehicle was found a short distance from the 
caller’s residence. The ignition was punched. Most likely with a screwdriver.  
 
CR 23-51096  
2000 block of Pauline BLVD Vehicle: Discovered in the morning hours on 11/16/2023 and occurred 
sometime between 11/14/2023 and 11/16/2023. 2019 Hyundai Kona. Vehicle was found with the window 
broken out. (Attempt only)  
 
CR 23-51084  
2000 block of Pauline BLVD Vehicle: 2017 Hyundai Elantra. Discovered in the morning hours on 
11/16/2023 and occurred sometime overnight after 2200 hours. Window was broken out and vehicle was 
taken. A screwdriver was left behind.  
 
CR 23-51082  
3000 block of Gettysburg Rd. Vehicle: 2023 Ford F150. Discovered in the morning on 11/16/2023 and 
occurred sometime overnight after 2030 hours. No sign of damage to the vehicle. The vehicle was 
possibly started due to the key fob being in close proximity to the vehicle.  
 
CR 23-51079  
3000 block of Rumsey Dr. Vehicle: 2014 Honda Accord. Discovered in the morning on 11/16/2023 and 
occurred sometime overnight after 2000 hours. Similar to the above CR, the vehicle was possibly 
accessed due to the keys being in close proximity to the vehicle.  
 
CR: 23-51076  
2000 block of Georgetown Blvd. Vehicle: 2014 Honda Odyssey. Discovered in the morning on 
11/16/2023 and occurred sometime overnight after 1930 hours. The suspects utilized an unlocked 
vehicle in the driveway, to open the garage door. When the garage door was opened, the suspects 
entered a mud room of the residence (Home Invasion) and removed the keys to the vehicle.  
 
Anyone with information or who may have Ring or other home-camera video(s) is asked to please 
contact the Ann Arbor Police Department at the AAPD Tip Line: 734.794.6939; or at tips@a2gov.org. 
These incidents remain under investigation. 
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